Crayke Chronicle 
Friday 19th July 



Have a wonderful summer holiday…
The staff would like to wish all the children, parents/carers and members of the parish a very happy summer holiday.  Thank you to everyone for their support this year and let’s hope for some wonderful weather!

Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to everyone who came to watch our Key Stage Two productions of Ali Baba.  Lots of people have commented on the children’s exceptional voices, acting ability and dancing - I am sure you will agree that they did an amazing job!  
[image: C:\Users\Andrew\OneDrive - Crayke CofE School\Desktop\KS2 Performance 043.jpg]
Year 6
Today has been a day of mixed emotions as we are saying goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 pupils.  They are a super group of young people with a huge range of talents, and I know that they will go on to further success in their high schools.
 I would also like to thank the parents of Year 6 children and CHASA, for kindly donating a new external school notice board.  This will be installed over the summer holidays…
[image: D:\DCIM\105_FUJI\DSCF5255.JPG]

Where's Church over the summer?
     Church services are still happening over the summer. All are welcome.
21st July - 10.30am at Brandsby
28th July - 10.30am at Yearsley, 6.30pm at Crayke
4th August - 10.30am at Carlton Husthwaite
11th August - 10.30am at Brandsby
18th August - 10.30am at Wass
25th August - 10.30am at Yearsley
1st September - 10.30am Family Service at Crayke, 10.30am Holy Communion at Brandsby
Call 01347 822809 or see A Church Near You for more details.  www.achurchnearyou.com
There will also be a beginning of year party for children and their parents/carers on Saturday September 7th 3-5pm at Brandsby Hall. Do put this date in your diary and there will be further details at the service this afternoon and next term.
Wishing you all a happy and blessed summer, Revd Liz

Harry Hall Trophy 
Congratulations to Georgia Foster and Olivia Tweddle who have jointly received the Harry Hall Trophy for all round sporting ability.  It was impossible to separate Georgia & Olivia, in what has been another great year of sport at Crayke, culminating with our school receiving the School Games Mark “Gold” Award.   
Both individuals are brilliant all-rounders who consistently display exceptional sportsmanship and encouragement of others.  This is what they had to say: “We were so pleased to receive the Harry Hall Trophy; and to be the first pair of girls to get it.  Both of us enjoy lots of different sports, but especially cricket, rugby and running!” 
[image: D:\DCIM\105_FUJI\DSCF5238.JPG]



Scheduled Improvements
There will be various different companies working in school over the summer holiday.  
The entire interior of the school will be redecorated by A.P. Bulk contractors during the first two weeks of the holiday.

[image: ]

Term Dates 2019/20
Autumn Term - Tuesday, 3rd September to Friday, 20th December, 2019

Half Term - Monday, 28th October to return on Monday, 4th November

Spring Term	 - Tuesday, 7th January to Friday, 3rd April, 2020

Half Term - Monday, 17th February to return on Monday, 24th February

Summer Term - Tuesday, 21st April to Friday, 17th July, 2020

May Day - Friday, 8th May

Half Term - Monday, 25th May to return on Monday, 1st June


Teacher Training Days: 
Monday 2nd September 2019
Monday 6th January 2020
Monday 20th April 2020
Friday 22nd May 2020
Monday 20th July 2020
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